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August 18, 2017

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of vinyl

replacement windows at 4476-4482 N. 25th Street in the Garden Homes Historic District for
William C. Smith.

Dear Ald. Hamilton:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the September 11th Historic

Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in the first floor conference room of the
809 Building.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on this application.

Respectfully,
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